NP Meeting 12/12/18 

Present:
Roy & Ann 
Heather
Neville
Steve
Helen
Charlie
Mike
Gareth

Charlie prepared a draft questionnaire for us to discuss, focussing on the housing supply aspect (others can be added once this is sorted)
We decided that we don’t want to be the ones to allocate sites
We shall give Charlie feedback on the suggested questions but all agree it is a really good start

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have decided, by meeting attendance,  that the Steering Group has evolved to the above named from the Working Group, which will create a better split of workload when we get busier

Next meeting Fri 28th Dec 7.30pm – I have tried but the 5th Horseshoe isn’t open (the one night of the year!) so will be back in the SA Hall
